
Important Information for Students Who Are Taking Online Courses or Who are 
Enrolled in Online Programs 

 
Due to a new Federal regulation, all universities offering distance education in states 
other than their own must receive authorization from those states to do so.  IUP is in the 
process of seeking authorization from a number of states.  
 
Prospective Students 
Because of complex review processes and fees in some states, IUP is unable to accept 
applications for admission into distance education programs and courses from residents 
of Arkansas and Massachusetts.  Residents of these states, however, are eligible to 
apply for enrollment in all other IUP courses and programs, including those offered at 
any of its various campus locations. 
 
Applicants for Online 

http://www.iup.edu/admissions/undergraduate/contact/default.aspx
mailto:graduate-admissions@iup.edu
mailto:graduate-admissions@iup.edu
http://sheeo.org/sites/default/files/Complaint%20Process%20Links%2012-2012.pdf
http://sheeo.org/sites/default/files/Complaint%20Process%20Links%2012-2012.pdf
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